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Bingo!

Bingo was a 

success, 

there were 

30 people 

who enjoyed 

three games! February 13



Hello WWSU family! We’ve had a great year of events and fundraising. Thanks very much for your support. The board is not 
completely changing next year, but there are a few positions I need 
to fill: New Members Chair, Newsletter Chair, Publicity Chair, and 
Social Chair. These are focused tasks, and therefore not as time consuming as an elected position. You probably don’t even need to 
attend board meetings, if that is important to you. Please lend your 
support! If you did not write your name on the ballot, please write 
to Twyla or me about your interest in helping. Also, thanks for showing your support for WWSU by participating in the elections.

Are you retiring this summer? Just send us a current email address 
so we can keep you on the mailing list. There are a few events this 
summer for you. Retirees can even join the board! Speaking of our 
upcoming events, I’d like to encourage you to bring your spouses/partners, other family members and friends to events we 
hold at public venues. The more the merrier! Hope to see you this 
summer.

President’s Letter 



SOCIAL 

ACTIVITIES



February 27

Scholarship Dinner

Angie met one of our 
23-24 recipients, 
Rachel Valentine.

WWSU will offer two $2,000 
scholarships to WSU 
students for the 24-25 
academic year.  Deadline for 
app’s was April 15.  Watch 
for our announcement!



March 27
Lunch and Learn
Master Gardener,
Donna Wise



Wichita Board & Brush
April 16

Members chose their 
project and had a 
wonderful time 
creating.

Shenneah, Anne Marie, Twyla, Patsy, and Katie



Prepping



Working 
hard


